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READ ME ONLINE!

A Message from Dade County Federal Credit Union’s President & CEO
As we begin a new year, I am optimistic about what lies ahead for our credit union, and I am excited to 
share some updates that highlight our commitment to meeting your evolving financial needs.

Celebrating Growth and Technological Advancements
Our ongoing pursuit of technological excellence has led to significant advancements and expansions. 
We've revamped our infrastructure to ensure that our services are not just efficient, but also meaningful 
and tailored to your needs. Our online and mobile banking platforms have been significantly enhanced 
for those who prefer digital interactions, yet we remain steadfast in our belief that technology should 
complement, not replace, the fundamental needs of our members.

Branch Updates – Bringing Services Closer to You
We are excited to announce the relocation of our Hialeah branch to a more prominent, spacious, and
technologically advanced location. This move is a testament to our dedication to serving this vital area of the county more 
effectively.

Our partnership with Walmart continues to flourish as we reopened our branch within the Miami Gardens Walmart store. This 
full-service branch alleviates the high demand in the area and offers added convenience for our members in the northern part 
of the county.

A Milestone Achievement: Entering Broward County
In a historic move for our credit union, we are expanding into Broward County. We recognize that many of you navigate life 
across county lines, and we are here to support that journey. Our commitment to providing exceptional financial services 
transcends Miami-Dade, and we eagerly anticipate the opening of new branches in Broward County.

Aligning with Your Financial Goals
Your financial health and happiness are at the core of everything we do. A recent USA Today survey found that many citizens 
are prioritizing saving money, reducing credit card debt, and planning for major life events – goals that resonate deeply with us. 
Our credit union offers competitive rates for mortgages, car loans, and savings accounts. We are equipped to assist you with 
financial planning, debt consolidation, retirement planning, and innovative saving strategies.

At Your Service, Now and Always
As we move through 2024, rest assured that every decision we make, every service we enhance, and every branch we open is 
with you in mind. Our mission is not only to be your credit union but also a trusted partner in your financial journey.

We look forward to another year of growth, prosperity, and financial well-being. 

Thank you for your continued trust in Dade County Federal Credit Union.

Warm regards,

 George Joseph
 President/CEO
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Shop your next vehicle with DAD!

Ditch the dealership dread and let D.A.D. handle the hassle. We'll 
save you time, money, and stress by navigating the high-pressure 
sales tactics and ensuring you get the exact car you want, in your 
preferred color and with all the bells and whistles. We'll negotiate 
the best price, eliminate hidden fees, and secure all available 
rebates and incentives. Plus, you'll enjoy personalized service from 
our auto experts and score a discount on your loan when you 
finance through us. Basically, D.A.D. is your one-stop shop for a 
smooth and satisfying car-buying experience.

dcfcu.org/dad

DCFCU Toy Drive!
DCFCU is all about giving back! This holiday season, we 
hosted a toy drive and with the help of our community 
partners, we collected over 500 toys for children in 
need in our community. We paid a visit to Touching 
Miami with Love, Urgent Inc., and Miami Gardens 
Elementary School. The toy drive was a huge success, 
thanks to the generosity of everyone who contributed!

Trading in spreadsheets for jingle bells, M.J. and Evelyn
transformed from Business Development Specialist to Santa and 
Mrs. Claus, spreading holiday cheer through Holtz Children's 
Hospital. Candy canes and teddy bears became the currency of 
the day, each one a silent promise of joy. M.J. and Evelyn painted 
memories brighter than any ornament, reminding everyone that 
even within hospital walls, the magic of Christmas could bloom.

Spreading Holiday Cheer!
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